
David Petrella, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Gratiot Medical Center 
300 E. Warwick 
Alma, Ml 48801 

Dear Dr. Petrella: 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

MAY 2 9 Z013 

In a letter dated February 23, 2013, Gregory H. Rogers, President of MidMichigan Medical 
Center- Midland, contacted the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and indicated that 
you wished to terminate your byproduct materials license no. 21-03429-04, concurrent with 
the merger of this licensed program into the license for MidMichigan Medical Center and 
license no. 21-01549-02. 

The NRC staff has reviewed your letter, including the attached Form NRC 314 dated February 20, 
2013, and the letter from Gratiot Medical Center, dated February 19, 2013, signed by Mark 
Santamaria, President and CEO. Based on our review NRC license number 24-03429-04 is 
hereby terminated with the enclosed Amendment No. 19. The amendment adding Gratiot Medical 
Center's licensed program into the license for MidMichigan Medical Center is being sent separately 
to their management. 

If you have any questions concerning these actions, you may contact me directly at (630) 829-
9841 and my fax number is (630) 515-1078. My email address is colleen.casey@nrc.gov. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will 
be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from 
the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
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